PUBLIC NOTICE
ONONDAGA COUNTY PLANNING BOARD

Notice is hereby given that the Onondaga County Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
February 24" 2016 at 11:00 A.M. at the Syracuse-Onondaga County Planning Agency Conference Room, 1100 Civic
Center, 421 Montgomery Street, Syracuse, New York 13202. The purpose of this public hearing is to consider an
application for a change in designation of the following right-of-way:

Part of Herman Road, in the Town of Van Buren, between Brickyard Road and a dead-end at I-90, to be
known as Bippus Road

All inquiries and correspondence should be directed to the Syracuse-Onondaga County Planning Agency,
1100 Civic Center, 421 Montgomery Street, Syracuse, New York 13202. E-mail correspondence should be addressed
to countyplanning@ongov.net. Telephone: 435.2611.

Douglas Morris, Chairman
Onondaga County Planning Board
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